
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 23, 2009 
 
 
 
 
Attention: Maryam Wagner 
 

Re: CJNSE/RCJCÉ call for papers 

 

 Fondest Greetings! Thank you for considering my book review for publication in the 

Spring/Summer issue of CJNSE/RCJCÉ. To confirm, I am a doctoral student studying in the Dept. of 

Curriculum and Pedagogy at the University of British Columbia, and I am readily available and most 

willing to work closely with a Review Editor to bring my manuscript to completion. This piece is an 

original and unpublished work and I agree to grant CJNSE/RCJCE first publication rights. I will not 

to publish this manuscript elsewhere, in whole or part, for one year after publication. The only 

copyrighted material is an image of the book, sourced from the publisher’s website (available 

http://www.sensepublishers.com/catalog/files/9789087901554.pdf). As my book review is written in 

the English language, there is no need for further translation. 

 

 If you have any questions regarding my submission, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you kindly for your consideration. 

 

 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
PJ Rusnak 
 
[cel] 778.688.2252  
[lab] 778.822.5477  
[email] pj@pjrusnak.com 
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